
Cuba Opens New Air Routes for
Tourism Peak Season

Havana, October 25 (RHC-Xinhua) -- Cuba is opening new air routes to boost tourism in the coming
November-April peak season, local media reported Friday.

Cuba's national carrier, Cubana de Aviacion, will launch a new route from Costa Rica, and add a second
flight from Cancun, Mexico, the official Prensa Latina news agency reported.

Carriers in Mexico, Poland, Russia, Germany and Colombia will open new routes or add flights to Cuba,
said Dalila Gonzalez, an official at Cuba's Tourism Ministry.

Canada, Cuba's leading source of tourists, has also announced more flights to the Caribbean country.
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